
11 June 2015
Changes to NZX 10 Index

NZX has announced changes to the NZX 10 Index, as attached.The changes will see Trade Me Group Limited removed from the NZX 10 Index effective at marketopen on Monday 22 June 2015.
ENDSFor further information: Colin Rohloff, Trade Me, investors@trademe.co.nz+64 27 489 9470



 

NZX Limited, Level 1, NZX Centre, 11 Cable Street, PO Box 2959, Wellington, New Zealand 
Tel +64 4 472 7599, Fax +64 4 473 5247, www.nzx.com 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Announcement Date: 10 June 2015 

Effective Date:  22 June 2015 

Subject: MERIDIAN ENERGY LIMITED TO BE ADDED TO THE NZX 10 

 

Message: 

SP DJI and NZX announce changes to the NZX 10 Index following the June 2015 Quarterly 

Index Review. The changes below, and the monthly index rebalance, will be effective at market 

open on Monday 22 June 2015. 

 

Meridian Energy Limited (MEL) will be added to the NZX 10 Index at the June 2015 Quarterly 

Index rebalance, having met the ranking and liquidity requirements for index inclusion.  Trade 

Me Group Limited (TME) will be removed from the NZX 10 Index, as the lowest ranked 

constituent. 

 

ENDS 

 

Changes to the NZX Equity Indices in no way reflect an opinion on any NZX Listed Issuer - they 

are determined solely by the S&P/NZX Index Methodology.  

 

NZX i-search subscribers receive the full NZX Index Quarterly Review Memo via the i-search 
platform. For more information about the i-search product please phone (04) 495 2810 or email 
data@nzx.com 

 

For more information, please contact: 

 

Mandy Simpson 

NZX Limited 

E: mandy.simpson@nzx.com 

P: 04 495 2465 

 

Media 

Kate McLaughlin 

NZX Limited 

E: kate.mclaughlin@nzx.com 

M: 027 533 4529 
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